Membership Meeting Minutes

1.24.2024
Meeting was called to order at 10:00am

Treasurer’s Report: Jo Phillips
Our bank balance is $3,382 .4
Thanks to everyone who has paid their dues early, we’ve never started out a year like this!

Membership Report: Jo Phillips
We havel88 households, that’s about 250 members, 254 dogs, 47 cats & 2 parrots
We have 38 people in attendance today.

BINGO: Jo Phillips

Bingo is on Wednesday, January 31>". Doors open at 5:45. Please cancel if you can’t attend. If you’re
having trouble with the website call Jo Philips.
January & February’s Bingo recipient will be Nothin’ But Love, Cat and Kitten Rescue.
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Club Business:
Joni Wingenbach made a motion, to add new club member Jan Ceselli to the Board of Directors. The motion
was seconded by Debbie Blonder, all voted in favor and the motion carried.

Guest Speaker: Lori Heeren, Executive Director of the Nevada SPCA

Lori said it was a pleasure to talk to like-minded people that share her love for animals. Founded in 1982,
Nevada SPCA is Southern Nevada’s original lifesaving animal shelter. They moved to a brand new 22,000 sq.
ft. facility in October 2021. They intake dogs, cats, rabbits, guinea pigs, pet rats, and find them loving new
homes. They are not supported by government contracts or affiliated with any parent organizations. They are
supported entirely by donations. They are a local and independent 501©3 nonprofit organization. They have
a program to accept and train volunteers to work at the shelter. They are also accepting donations of pet food,
the highest need is for dry dog and cat food. Find out more information on their website at nevadaspca.org

Meeting was adjourned at 11:10am  Bingo 1/31, Board meeting 2/9

Respectfully submitted,
Debby Haase
Recording Secretary



